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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 

 
 
 

 
St. Mary’s Hangar Lease 

RFQ Number: 25AC1121B 
Amendment # 2 
August 27, 2025 

This amendment is being issued to clarify information requested on RFQ. 
 

 
Important Note to Offerors: You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFQ terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain the same. 

 
 

Olivia Jewell 
Facilities Manager 1 COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone: (907) 269-5647 
Email: Olivia.jewell@alaska.gov 

AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 

 

DATE 
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Changes to the RFQ: 

 
Change 1: The request for AVGAS tank is preferred, not mandatory. 
 
Change 2: The request for tug is preferred, not mandatory. 
 
Change 3: The request for a bathroom is preferred, not mandatory. 
 
Clarification: Due to State procurement rules, the Department is required to seek quotes for lease spaces and 
other purchases for goods and services instead of the State providing the rate. The State is willing to pay a 
reasonable market rate for the area in which the hangar is located. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


